
IMPORTANT NOTICE !! 

 
Starting Wednesday July 20

th
, 2011, the Rail Line from 

Corinth to Saratoga Springs will be in Operation. 

Please get back to the driving habit of watching for Railroad 

Crossing Signals and gates to drop. 

 

The Actual Line goes from Saratoga Springs  to North Creek 

and will run all Summer thru October 30. 

 

I will be posting all the information about the new Company, 

Iowa Pacific, and its schedules soon. 

 

Thank You for your Safe Driving 

 

Supervisor, Richard B. Lucia  


